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A Public Hearing on the District-Wide School Safety Plan, by the Board of Education, Seaford Union Free 
School District, was held on Thursday, February 2, 2017, in the All Purpose Room of the Manor Elementary 
School, 1590 Washington Avenue, Seaford, New York. 
   
 PRESENT: Mr. Bruce A. Kahn - President 
  Mr. Brian W. Fagan – Vice President 
  Ms. Janice Baldwin -  Trustee 
  Mr. Patrick Rail - Trustee 
  Ms. Stacie Stark - Trustee 
   
Mr. Brian L. Conboy 
Mr. John A. Striffolino 
Ms. Elisa Pellati 
Mr. Christopher Venator, Attorney 
 
At 7:31 p.m., the President of the Board of Education opened the Public 
Hearing on the District-Wide School Safety Plan. As the first order of 
business, Board President Bruce Kahn led the audience in the Pledge of 
Allegiance. 

 OPEN PUBLIC HEARING ON 
DISTRICT-WIDE SCHOOL 
SAFETY PLAN 

   

Mr. Kahn explained that there would be two meetings tonight.  First the Public 
Hearing on the District-wide Safety Plan and then following that the Regular 
Board Meeting. 

 OPENING REMARKS 

   

Areas covered concerning the District-Wide School Safety Plan included:   
   

Superintendent Brian Conboy spoke about the Workshop Meeting held earlier 
in the month where the Board had discussed the District-wide Safety Plan 

  

He also spoke about:   

   

Safety Plan is mandated by the State for all school districts   

State came out this year with a template   

After template was populated with appropriate information for Seaford it was 
reviewed by the District Safety Committee 

  

   

Some edits have been made from the reviews and from the last meeting   

If Board deems the Plan okay, it will be placed on the District’s website for 30 
days 

  

- The allows the community to give input to the Board on the Plan   

- After that time the Board will make any changes they feel are necessary 
and then it will be placed on a Board meeting agenda for Board approval 

  

- Comments can be sent to the Board of Education email   

The District-Wide Safety Plan is a fully public document   
- The Building Level Safety Plans are confidential documents    
-    
Both the District-Wide Safety Plan and the Building Level Safety Plans must 
be approved by the Board 

  

    

None  BOARD COMMENTS 

   

None  PUBLIC COMMENTS 

   

There being no further business, a motion was made by Mr. Fagan, second 
by Mr. Rail, to adjourn the Public Hearing on the District-Wide Safety Plan at 
7:35 p.m. 

 ADJOURN PUBLIC HEARING  

No Discussion. 
All Ayes 
Motion Carried. 

  

 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

Carmen T. Ouellette   
District Clerk  
 
 
 
Stacie Stark 
Vice District Clerk 


